
 

 

SILVERTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday, December 17th, 2020, at 7.00 p.m. on Zoom 

 

Present: Liz Trebble (Chair), Janet Campbell, Olive Millward (until 7.30 p.m.) Liz Gilbert, 

Jon Smye, Richard White, Bill Croome, Olivia Kennard, Gill Barrett, Janvrin, Prue 

Nichols. 

 

1. There were no apologies. 

 

2. No members of the public attended. 

 

3.  The Minutes of the last meeting (26.11.20) were agreed and signed. 

 

4. There were no matters arising. 

 

5. The NP Champion, Janvrin, was invited to respond to questions previously submitted 

by members of the Committee and to comment on the progress of the NP. 

She gave helpful and constructive suggestions on the Reg.14 Consultation Process which 

were welcomed by the Committee. 

 

6. Policy amendments are in hand and will be sent to OK for inclusion in the Draft NP. 

There are outstanding questions on Site1 (the Glebe) and Site 4 (Roosters) which will be 

addressed in the New Year. 

 

7.  It was agreed that the application for Locality Funding will now be made for the April 

round of funding. BC will provide a new Consultation timetable.  The application will 

include the cost of a Facebook campaign manager. Janvrin’s offer of assistance with the 

application was appreciated. 

 

8.  Discussion of the Design Statement was deferred to the next meeting. 

 

9.  AOB 

 The date of the next meeting will be in early January. 

 

 

The meeting ended at 8.45 p.m.  

 


